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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:24 AM
To: 'Christopher Her'
Subject: RE: File No. J2018A, Assessment No. 208530

Mr. Her,  
If you wish to appeal the assessment, I will set you up for Tuesday, June 16 @ 10 a.m. via telephone as in-person 
hearing is not feasible at this time.  We are talking about 603 Virginia St, correct?  If so, and you wish to appeal, I will be 
contacting you between 10 and 11:30 a.m.  Please let me know the best number to reach you at. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Christopher Her <chrisherji@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 7:08 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: File No. J2018A, Assessment No. 208530 
 
I would like to ask for forgiveness... I bought the house toward the end of December 2019.... I didn't move in until the 
middle of January of some cleaning need to be done. One day I received a notice and I called the inspector, his name is 
Dan.... I asked him and he said for me to clean the side walk to the best that I can and salt it and he will cancel the word 
order. Took me all evening to midnight to clear the ice and salt it. I got pictures of what I did....few weeks later some city 
workers came to clean the sidewalk and I told them what has been done but they said they have a work order so they 
just finished the work order. I took some pictures of the work the city workers done... just a little better than what I 
previously already completed. Will the city please forgive me and not charge for this.... again it was the first and I just 
moved to the area. I can assure that it will not happen again. Please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 


